September Newsletter


It is great to be getting into a routine here at Washington!  It is amazing how much learning is already happening in our classrooms.  Thank you for all your support as we begin another exciting school year.  

Students are able to enter the North door of the gym at 7:45 AM each morning for breakfast.  Morning meeting begins with the 8:00 bell, however students are not considered tardy until 8:05 AM.  To help with morning traffic we are asking parents to use the North side of the school for drop off only.  If you want to walk your children up to the school building we ask that you park down the street.  This should help with traffic flow and safety of the students.  
School dismisses at 3:15 PM on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday.  Each Wednesday school dismisses at 2:00 PM.  We ask for your patience at dismissal to help keep all our students safe.

The Washington Parent-Teacher Organization invites all parents and teachers to our first planning meeting of the year on Monday, September 10 at 7:00 PM in the school library.  We will discuss this year’s activities and could use everyone’s input.  Please come!

The Washington Staff is working hard to make this a great school year.  We invite you to join us as partners in the educational process. Making sure your child gets plenty of rest each night increases their ability to focus and learn.  Setting aside some time to read and practice math facts will also help increase their academic success. It is a proven fact that practice makes perfect.  By working together we can help your children reach their potential and become lifelong learners. 


